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Good Neighbor Days

the St. Paul Winter Carnival’s
 

Thank you to all the Lions who helped out with the Father’s Day Breakfast Buffet and at Good 
Neighbor Days.  
 

Golf Tournament
Our annual golf tournament will be Saturday July 11
Lion Debbie is chairperson for this event. So far we have ten teams signed up. Please 
come out and help. We need people to help with the hole in one competition, 
registration, and beverage cart. We are providing a meal after the tournament at our 
Lions Hall. We will need volunteers to help prepare the meal, serve and clean up. Try to help. Lion 
Debbie has put a lot of time in planning this 
support her efforts.
 

 

 

MEETINGS 
We will not have a meeting on Thursday, July 2
   
The Board of Directors will meet on Thursday, 

 

Our second meeting this month is Thursday, 
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Lion Harvey 
Would like to say thank you to everyone who helped him with his gardening and other chores while he has been 
recuperating from running his hand through a table saw. Also thank you to everyone for prayers and get
Your kindness is very much appreciated. 

 

    
 

                         Rocketing you
                                the news 

 
 

Good Neighbor Days 
 
 
 
. 
 
 

 

 

 

 We had good crowds of people 
 enjoying the festivities.     
 
Lion Mike Main was “Knighted” for all of his community service by 

the St. Paul Winter Carnival’s King Boreas. Congratulations Lion Mike!!  Phot

to all the Lions who helped out with the Father’s Day Breakfast Buffet and at Good 

Golf Tournament 
golf tournament will be Saturday July 11th at the Cokato Country Club.

Lion Debbie is chairperson for this event. So far we have ten teams signed up. Please 
come out and help. We need people to help with the hole in one competition, 
registration, and beverage cart. We are providing a meal after the tournament at our 

l. We will need volunteers to help prepare the meal, serve and clean up. Try to help. Lion 
Debbie has put a lot of time in planning this event; now let’s show some support by showing up to 
support her efforts. 

have a meeting on Thursday, July 2nd due to the 4th of July holiday. 

Thursday, July 9th at 7:00 p.m. at our Lions’ Hall.  

, July 16th at our Lions’ Hall at 7:00 p.m.  This will be potluck meal
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Would like to say thank you to everyone who helped him with his gardening and other chores while he has been 
recuperating from running his hand through a table saw. Also thank you to everyone for prayers and get

Rocketing you 

       Lion Gary, as always,                      
               ready to serve. 

of his community service by 
Photo by Jennifer Gallus 

to all the Lions who helped out with the Father’s Day Breakfast Buffet and at Good 

at the Cokato Country Club. 
Lion Debbie is chairperson for this event. So far we have ten teams signed up. Please 
come out and help. We need people to help with the hole in one competition, 
registration, and beverage cart. We are providing a meal after the tournament at our 

l. We will need volunteers to help prepare the meal, serve and clean up. Try to help. Lion 
show some support by showing up to 

potluck meal.   

Email: lions@hllions.org 

Would like to say thank you to everyone who helped him with his gardening and other chores while he has been 
recuperating from running his hand through a table saw. Also thank you to everyone for prayers and get well wishes. 



 

2009-2010 Dues 

Remain the same, $55.00 for individual and $35.00 for qualifying family member. The dues are due by July 1, 2009. If you 
haven’t paid, please pay as soon as possible.  Thank you. 
 
Installation of Officers 

Thank you to PDG Fuzzy Halseth for installing our officers at our June 18th meeting.   
 

Slogan 
Lion Mike has suggested that our club should have a slogan.  Have any good ideas? Submit your ideas to the club.  All entries 
will be considered.  There may even be a prize for the winner! 
 
Upcoming events 

Golf Tournament, July 11th. 
Pork Chop Dinner at the fair, August 14th.     
   
Links             Volunteers Needed 

Lions International – www.lionsclubs.org               International Convention – Minneapolis – July 6 – 10   Check it out! 
Multiple District 5M- www.lionsmd5m.org  
District 5M-7 - www.5m7.org 
Lions 5M7, Region 1, Zone 2 - www.lions5m7r1z2.org 
Howard Lake Lions Club – www.hllions.org 
 

Birthdays 

Happy Birthday to all the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthday in July Cathy Rufer (16); Welton 
Zander (20); Tammy Oestreich (21); and Darren McAlpine (24). 
 
 
 
 
 

Don’t forget to come and help at the Golf 
Tournament on July 11th at the Cokato Country 

Club. Tee time is at Noon. Be there early!! 


